FLINT RIVER KNIFE CLUB NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 2005
HELLO again to Tom Goble! It was good to see him at the last club meeting. Tom has won several awards at the club’s previous knife shows, but doesn’t get to come to our meetings often.

CHRISTMAS DINNER: We’re all geared up for the Christmas dinner at 7pm on Tuesday, December 6, at Pilgreen’s restaurant! It is at the SAME Pilgreen’s as last year. It is located on Jonesboro Road in Morrow. (Last month’s newsletter gave an incorrect address.) 

If you have not made your reservations, call Craig today: 678-642-6977. Don’t miss this special celebration; the food is good and the the company is even better!

CLUB KNIVES:  If you have not paid for your club knife, you need to do so very soon. They make wonderful Christmas gifts and are a treasured collectible. Send your check to Marsha Brewer, 2940 Medina Drive, Jonesboro, GA, 30236. Please include an additional $5.25 if you want the knife mailed to you.

CRAIG MADE THE NEWS! The Gilmer Living newspaper did a very nice article on the club’s vice president and knifemaker, Craig Schneeberger. The article included photographs of Craig and his knives. Congratulations, Craig!

NEW CLUB OFFICERS  Effective January 1, these are the club officers for the coming year:

President 


David Prowell

Vice president 

Jack Jackson

Secretary  


Cheryl Mullikin

Treasurer  


Marsha Brewer

Historian


Andy Anderson (with Jim and Betty Martin helping 




with the photo albums)

Newsletter Editor 
Michael Mullikin

MERRY CHRISTMAS and HAPPY NEW YEAR!

PICTURES FROM THE NOVEMBER MEETING

